10 Brock Avenue, ST. MARYS. 2760 9th March, 1992

Dear Robyn,

Thank you for the tape and typed transcript which arrived recently and which I enjoyed reading and hearing. I'm sorry I was so hesitant in parts of the typed interview. I'm enclosing a list of errors that were made, as you asked me to.

Thank you for the \$5 for my book.

I do hope we shall meet again. Could you call in for afternoon tea one day when you are driving home? My phone number is 623 1242 and Len and I would enjoy hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Cagenie Stapleton